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FREE BASKETBALL SESSION
There is free basketball sessions every Sunday from 3pm in the basketball court. If you would like 
to get involved then do contact the TMO or just turn up! We have a professional coach organised 
and it is open to all residents (no experience required)

D'Eynsford Estate residents have designed and helped our artists paint our play court and I am
sure you will agree that it looks fantastic! Project was led by our board member (Tom – see
below) and funded by Mayor of London via Young Funder. If you haven’t seen it then go and
check it out – located in the middle of the estate!

Congratulations to our very own Tom (TMO
Committee Member) for winning the ‘The Keib
Thomas Active Citizen Award 2021’ for the great
work he has done over the last year on our
estate which has been recognised and
appreciated by Community Southwark.



USEFUL CONTACTS

Emergency services Police, fire, ambulance - 999

Report crime (not life threating) – 101

Council Emergency housing repairs - 020 7525 2600

Council Estate Parking - 0207 525 3587 

Council Waste Management – 0207 525 2000

Council Main switch board - 020 7525 5000

FLY TIPPING IS ILLEGAL
Did you know that disposing items other then household rubbish on the estate, is classified as illegal
fly tipping. If you are found to be fly tipping, you could be fined up to £5000 or it could result in a
prison sentence. The TMO are monitoring this and reporting those who are caught fly tipping to the
environmental officers who will take legal action. CCTV footages, photos and witness statements
from residents maybe used in conjunction with any legal action.

If you need to get rid of large items such as furnitures, mattress or white goods then you need to
organise this directly with Southwark council. https://www.southwark.gov.uk/bins-and-
recycling/bulky-waste-collections / / 020 7525 2000

TMO BRANDED MASKS
In order to protect the welfare of our residents/staff, as
well as ensuring that our residents know who our ‘TMO
STAFF’ are, please note that all our staffing members from
now on will be wearing a 'D'Eynsford TMO' branded face
masks as demonstrated by Devon (Senior Caretaker).

AUTUMN FAIR
We had our very own TMO Autumn 'boot' fair on
our D'Eynsford Estate on the Saturday, 23rd October
from 12noon to 2pm. We had lots of stalls, lots of
bargains but most importantly, lots of fun had by all.
As it was a big success, the social sub-committee
will be looking to organise this in the future.

SECRET GARDEN OPEN EVERY SUNDAY! 
Everyone is welcome to come and enjoy the garden or get involved and have a go
at gardening. There are always jobs to do to suit all levels!

Family and beginner sessions from 1pm, supported by our friendly community
gardener Paul. The Secret Garden can be found next to the Kimpton Road
Entrance.
FREE Gardening Workshops First Sunday of Every Month. These will be led by
our gardener Paul. They are free and open to all. Please meet at the Secret
Garden at 1pm.
• December 5th - Christmas decorations - Making decorations using evergreen

shrub and tree leaves (indoors/under cover!)

Look out for full
opening times on
the garden gate or
join the Garden
WhatsApp group
using this QR code
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